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22nd February 2024 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Year 13 Student Finance Evening 
 
We would like to invite you to attend our Year 13 Student Finance Evening on Thursday 7th March 2024 at 
6pm.  This event will share information on student loans or student grants for tuition fees, plus living costs, 
extra help and student loan repayment plans for those who have applied to attend University.  
 
In addition, the evening will share information about the Student Finance application process which closes in 
May 2024. Please confirm your attendance via the following forms: https://forms.office.com/e/80Qx1A4z6K 

 
Upon arrival, you should sign in at the Canon Diamond Theatre for a prompt 6pm start. There will also be an 
opportunity to discuss your son/daughter’s next steps with the Sixth Form Pastoral Team and our careers 
advisor. It is important that both parent and student attend this event.  
 

We look forward to seeing you on the evening and once again thank you for your continuous support 
throughout the year. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 

 
 
Miss L Mohan        Ms E O’Connor  
Head of Sixth Form                                                                                          Headteacher 
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